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M Gma il AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

RE: DOT OST FOIA Request # OST-2022-0389

Jones, David (OST) <David.Jones@dot.gov> Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 9:48 AM
To: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>
Cc: "michael.ding@aflegal.org" <michael.ding@aflegal.org>

Mr. Ding, the records are currently in outside agency review. It's tough to put a timetable on that, but | can assure you that your request is being processed. [I'll put
a reminder on my Outlook calendar to reach out to you later this month with any updates.

Thank you,
Dave Jones

US DOT FOIA

From: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 5:10 PM

To: OST.FOIA (OST) <ost.foia@dot.gov>

Cc: Michael Ding <michael.ding@aflegal.org>

Subject: Re: DOT OST FOIA Request # OST-2022-0389

CAUTION:

Good evening,

Would you please provide us with an update on the status of our request?
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Thank you,

Michael Ding

America First Legal Foundation

On Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 12:34 PM AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org> wrote:

Thank you, David!

On Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 1:14 PM <ost.foia@dot.gov> wrote:
Good Afternoon,
Attached you will find the acknowledgement to your FOIA Request to the Department of Transportation, Office of the Secretary, which we received on June
13, 2022. For request number OST-2022-0389, you asked for a copy of the Department’s “strategic plan,” that was required by Section 3(b) of Executive
Order 14019 (March 7, 2021) on “Promoting Access to Voting,” to be submitted to the Assistant to the President for Domestic Policy by September 23, 2021.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

David Jones

david.jones@dot.gov



